
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 7, 2019 
 
 
Re:  ESTMA report for the year ended July 31, 2019 
 
Please be advised that Troilus Gold Corp. (“the Company”) has not filed an ESTMA report for the year 
ended July 31, 2019 with Natural Resources Canada as the Company did not have reportable payments, 
that is, payments of $100,000 or more within any of the reportable categories. 
 
Thank you and best regards, 
 
 
 
Denis Arsenault 
Chief Financial Officer 
 
 
Troilus Gold Corp. 
 

 

   




